
Portsmouth School Board 
Portsmouth, New Hampshire 

 
 

Notice of Public Work Session 
 
 

Monday, July 28, 2008 
1:00 PM 

Dover Middle School, Dover NH 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Portsmouth School Board members will be touring Dover Middle School 
on Monday, July 28, 2008 beginning at 1:00 PM. The purpose of this tour is 
for the School Board to evaluate design aspects of a newly constructed New 
Hampshire school. 

 
 
 

 
 
NOTE:  There will be no actions taken by the School Board during this 
work session.  
 
Notice to the members of the public who are hearing impaired: If you 
wish to attend a meeting and need assistance, please contact the 
Superintendent’s office at 431-5080 one week prior to the meeting 
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